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Commodore’s Corner 

Steve Hyder 

    

     Hopefully the spring is in 
the air and we can start plan-
ning our warm days.  How-
ever I am sure Mother Na-
ture isn't done with us.  Even 
though it is cold outside, it is 
warm at the club and there 
are plenty of great things go-
ing on, so please come to the 
club and meet up with your 
fellow members and enjoy. 
   Our membership meeting 

are lacking members, would be nice to see a bunch 
members at a meeting. In February we had about 20 
members show up 14 of those were the Board. We 
need membership input so come out to a meeting. 
Enjoy have some fun. 
   I would really like to have an open house late 
April or early May on a Sunday, spruce up our Club 
and invite public to show off what we have to offer 
but we need help. So please come to the March 
meeting and please give us some input on how and 
what we can do grow our membership. Remember 
No idea is a bad idea!!  
   Hopefully we will see you at the club and at the 
meeting on March 10, 2024 at 2pm 
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DBBC 2023 Officers  

Commodore -  Steve Hyder - 734-474-1195                  
Vice Commodore -  Ryan Raetzel - 313-520-8588         
Rear  Commodore - Irena Telycenas -  734-915-4594     
Fleet Captain - April Turner - 734-636-6935                                                                   
Sergeant at Arms - P/C Don Teczynski - 419-360-0507 
Dock Master - Aaron Fuchs - 586-557-1802                  
Asst. Dock Master -  Bob  Hasley - 734-652-1757                                            
Entertainment - Shane Ware - 419-461-5050                                                            
Treasurer -  Jan Notario -                                                
Financial Secretary -  John Hochradel -                             
Recording Secretary - Gary Pauwels - 734-497-3897                             
Advisor -  P/C Vilija Telycenas - 734-652-6969 

Trustees:   

Lady Linda Butash - 734-755-5611 (hall rental)                                   
David Flanigan - 313-693-5053                                                              
P/C Jimmy Greenwood - 734-755-1547                              
Troy Mrowca - 734-658-3142 

  



Rear  

Commodore 

Irena Telycenas 

     Wow what a weekend at 
AYC Ball. Busy but fun. All 
thanks the members that 
jumped in to help. Ann Marie 
Coleman for Chairing the deco-
ration of room. Vicky Fuchs 

for taking on all the food for room and Aaron Fuchs 
for stepping in when needed the weekend. Chris and 
Jen Koebel for use of trailer and all the help with 
loading setting up and tear down , unload. Michelle 
Weisbecker and Mike Breslin cutting and painting 
talents. Thank you all! 
 

March is the last month for soups. Here’s what’s on 
the menu:  
6th - Potato soup by Vicky Fuchs  
13th - Tomato by Bill Sizer  
20th - Clam Chowder by Bill Sizer  
27th - Vegetable soup by Vicky Fuchs  
  
Chili dogs will be back in April and we also now 
have ¼ lb. And ½ lb. burgers.  
 

Vice Commodore 

Ryan Raetzel 

      I'd like to start off by saying 
thanks for all to donations for the 
bourbon night, I really appreciate 
it. We have to more fundraisers 
coming up; March 29th with be a 
fish fry and March 30th will be a 
bingo. If anyone would like to 

help out with the bingo, let me know we can use the 
help. Lastly. the main gate is fixed and operating 
properly. 

Dockmaster 

Aaron Fuchs   

   March is here and our mild win-

ter is almost over.  It won’t be long 
until the boats start going in the 
water.   The first round of dock 

bidding was held on February 10th.  
Please remember dock fees are due 
March 15th.   
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Entertainment 

Shane Ware   

   Hello everyone!  Hope all is 
well and the year is treating you 
good so far. I would like to 
thank everyone that came out for 
super bowl and to everyone that 
helped me get things done to en-
joy the game. Easter will be here 
soon and I’m looking forward to 

seeing a great turnout with the kid’s party for that 
event. For anyone that would like to help out let me 
know so we can have a great event with the kids and 
look forward to see you all soon.  

Fleet Captain 

April Turner 

     Hello DBBC members!  First, I 

would like to say thank you to all 

who have signed up for our 1920's 

bus trip for March 9th.  It’s been a 

great turn out so far. We are going 

to have so much fun!   

   Second, we will be having Elba Mar Boat Club    

arriving on their bus trip of 99 people on March 16th 

between 1pm - 3pm . We will have a bartender    

downstairs. Any help with food and hospitality is   

appreciated.   

  Last,  I just want to say it’s already been a pleasure 
being your fleet captain even though it’s only been a 
short time and I'm excited for our future of fun in the 
sun!  Our club trip is in the making.  
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Friday Nights 
 

Registration 

6:30 PM 

Games begin 

7:00 PM 

 

$5.00 per person 

Membership Meeting  
March 10th 

2:00 PM 

Jodi Flores– 2nd 

Todd Kopke- 10th 

Ashley Ware - 11th 

Lisa Wolff & Wayne Braden - 14th 

Jim Glutting - 15th 

Sue Iott-Garrison &  

Les Leggett- 16th 

Elaine Culverhouse - 19th 

Stacy Greenwood - 25th 

Richard Barajas & 

 Robert Schomberger- 27th 
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A Look Ahead... 
 

April 2024 
 

5-6th - I-LYA Spring Meeting 

13th - 2nd round dock bidding 

27th - Dock & grounds work party  
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Please notify our Sunshine Lady Carolyn DeRouchie with information  

regarding member passing, sickness, injury, etc. by calling 734-598-0072 

or emailing miqaca@aol.com. 


